The Dropsie University

BROAD AND YORK STREETS PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19132

September 14, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm:

Upon my return from Israel, I learned of your appointment as President of Yeshiva University.

I know that Yeshiva is gaining an extraordinary scholar and leader and I would like to express my good wishes to you for success and continuous achievement.

With all good wishes for a Happy New Year,

A) 1/2" Cordially yours,

President Emeritus and Distinguished Research Professor

AIK:yw